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I believe the rules for firearm purchases are already sufficient,  the background 

checks are sufficient,  although,  seem to process slower nowadays. Criminals don't 

follow the Law, never will, these needless additional steps only hurt law abiding 

citizens that can lawfully purchase a firearm.  In fact, if you can serve and possibly 

die for your Country at 18, then the age to purchase any firearm should be 18. 

Otherwise, change the legal age to Defend this Nation to 21 as well.. 


